
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BRISTOL-BURLINGTON HEALTH DISTRICT 
 

BOARD OF HEALTH  
 

MONTHLY MEETING  
CANCELLATION  

 

 
        Per order of the Chairman, the regular monthly meeting of the 
Bristol-Burlington Health District’s Board of Health, scheduled for 
Thursday, August 8, 2024, at 3:00 p.m., at the Douglas A. Beals Senior-
Community Center, 240 Stafford Avenue, Bristol, Connecticut, has been 
cancelled.  


